
Camai Paluwik, 

It has been a successful year for our Tamamta Litnaurluta: We All Learn Together! Thank you all for your 

participation and we look forward as we move onto year 3 and hope to have your continued support 

and continue to teach us our Sugpiaq Language and pass on the values of our cultural ways. 

Tamamta Litnaurluta: We All Learn Together will continue to host: 

Parent “Family” Trainings: teaching parents what is taught to their children in Class at the Head Start 

and the K-12th school. 

Saturday Camps: Seasonal activities held throughout the year, based on our subsistence way of living. 

Education Committee meeting: ANA Director, ANA Coordinator, Heads Start staff, KPBSD staff, Elders, 

Director of Head Start, KPBSD Principal, Editor and Curriculum Developer, will meet and gather 

information, ways to improve what we are teaching in the schools. 

We ask that you and your families join us in all these activities. Your voice will be valued in ways we are 

learning and teaching. 

Quyana, 

Patrick Norman 
Rita Meganack 
Ephimia Dumont 
Michelle Hetrick      2014-2015 Activities Completed 
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